TOWN OF
BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE

Cemetery Trustees

P.O. BOX 360 — 1 Main Street
BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

http://www.brookline.nh.us

Telephone (603) 673-8855
Fax (603) 673-8136

Minutes
June 1, 2016
Various town cemeteries
6:30PM
Present:

Keith Thompson, Chair
Gale Taylor, Vice Chair
Brian Rater, Secretary

Absent:
Jerry Farwell, Sexton
Tad Putney, Town Administrator

Pine Grove Walk-through
There was discussion whether or not to add “no dogs allowed” signs at each entrance. There are 10-12

entrances at Pine Grove.

There may need to be additional parking for Pine Grove due to the sidewalk, but we want to keep one end of
Pine Grove as a picnic area. South Main Street may provide sufficient parking.

There was discussion of which trees will be removed as part of the sidewalk project.

There was a desire expressed to complete the construction of the fence before Brookline's 250" celebration in
2019.

There was discussion of updating the cemetery map before 2019.

North Cemetery
One of the large stones has a slight tilt and will need some care. The fence has some wear due to plows.

Lakeview Cemetery
There was discussion of the area of the cemetery with no headstones.

Cemetery in the Woods
There were no comments about this cemetery.


http://www.brookline.nh.us/

Next Meeting
Our next meeting will be September 7th.
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